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A Williams Mullen team led by David Lay recently closed a notes offering for Belle Isle Moonshine, a 

seven-year-old craft spirit maker based in Richmond, VA. This was just in time for the release of their 

holiday spirit, Peppermint Patty. More details on that release here.
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https://richmond.com/entertainment/dining/belle-isle-peppermint-patty-a-new-holiday-spirit-is-available-now-a-year-early-thanks/article_db528263-e312-5fea-a75d-459571660fec.html

